
 

resident, family, and staff update 
May 14, 2021 

NOTICE OF CONFIRMED COVID-19 OUTBREAK 

Dear residents, families, and staff of Centre de Santé Saint-Thomas, 

We are pleased to let you know that Centre de Santé Saint-Thomas has been cleared of 
outbreak. We are once again free of COVID and in outbreak prevention mode.  

Thank you to residents for their understanding and patience, families for their trust and support, 
and our staff who continue to persevere with calm, confidence, and grace.  

We are conscious of the increase in the number of positive cases in the province over the last 
few weeks and continue to do all we can to keep residents safe. We ask that you take very, very 
good care of yourselves. Please be sure to follow all COVID public health measures and book in 
to be vaccinated, if you haven’t already. 

Should you have any questions, please contact your Site Administrator at 780-450-2987 Ext. 
221 or email admin@covenantcare.ca. 

Stay safe and healthy, 
 
 
Derrick Bernardo JoAnn Molloy 
President Vice-President, Resident Experience 
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